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Civic Licensing

From: Rosy Wright 

Sent: 08 August 2021 22:18

To: Civic Licensing

Subject: Orange order procession - Dunkeld

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sir or Madam 

I am concerned about this procession planned for 22 August.  There is no local support for this and it is unclear what 
it seeks to achieve.  It maybe billed as a commemorative for the battle of Dunkeld but it is impossible to disassociate 
such an procession from triumphal military events.  The battle of Dunkeld was based on religious ideology and given 
the link with the Orange Order, this perpetuates divisions in our society.   

A lower key gathering for those who wish to attend could take place without a procession.  

Your faithfully Rosemary Wright        

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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